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Soul-winning Still Works 
There is no greater blessing than leading someone to trust in Jesus Christ. 
Pictured here are Sergio Lopez (age 17) and Gustavo Barrios (age 12), whom I 
met while out soul-winning in La Esperanza. They were riding their BMX bikes 
and doing tricks in the Central Park when our group arrived. Having ridden bikes 
myself back in the 80’s, I was excited to converse with them about bikes, but 
especially about Jesus. Both decided to accept Him as their Savior! Praise God for 
His saving grace, and for going with us during our weekly soul-winning ministry. 

New Children’s Class 
Special thanks to those who participated in our Coffee Fundraiser this summer 
to help us fix up the new children’s classroom for the Iglesia Bautista La 
Esperanza. We have been able to divide children’s classes again during our 
morning services.  Our daughter Jillian is teaching, excited to put into practice 
many of the things she has learned in Seminary for ministering to children. The 
Fundraiser also allowed us to purchase a new sound system for the church, 
thanks to Rose City Baptist Church in Texas! The church nursery will be our next 
big project, for which your prayers and participation will be greatly appreciated.                  

Seminary Classes 

SEBBIQ (Seminario Biblico Bautista de 
Quetzaltenango) continues to train servant 
leaders and lay people who desire to further 
their Bible Education.  Pictured here are 
four of the students that finished well this 
year, and it looks like we will be doubling 
our current enrollment next year. 
 

We appreciate your prayers for these and other ministries here, especially as we look forward to Vacation Bible 
School in November, and Teen Youth Camp in December. Please pray for all the children, young people, and 
adults involved, that they might make life changing decisions for Christ and that His Kingdom will be advanced 
in the beautiful country of Guatemala. 

By God’s grace we continue to run the race! 
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